
 

 

Roman Catholic Church - Established 1841 

432 Ontario Street, Newmarket, Ontario L3Y 2K4 
Phone: 905-898-4137  |  Fax: 905-898-0277 

Email: parish.office@stjohnsnewmarket.ca   

Website: https//stjohnchrysostomne.archtoronto.org  | twitter: @parishsjc 

Pastoral & Office Staff 
Pastor 

Fr. Landorff Garcí a 
fr.landorff@stjohnsnewmarket.ca  

Associate Pastor 
Fr. Rafał Bartosin ski 
fr.rafal@stjohnsnewmarket.ca 

Deacons 
Deacon Gary Johnson  

deacon.gary@stjohnsnewmarket.ca 

Deacon Don McMillan 
deacon.don@stjohnsnewmarket.ca 

Office 
Louisa Steele 
Mirella Lupo 
Joseph Follows  

parish.office@stjohnsnewmarket.ca 

Accounting 
Maria De Ruyte, Accountant 
accountantstjc@archtoronto.org 

Theresa McNicol, Acct  Asst. 
TMcNicol@archtoronto.org 

Property 
Dan Christante - Manager 

property@stjohnsnewmarket.ca 

Leo Lopez, Custodian 
 

Cemetery 
Chris West ⧗ Christine Allen 
cemetery@stjohnsnewmarket.ca 

Fax: 905-884-0477 

 

Office Hours: 
Monday  through Friday  9:00 am to 5:00 pm 

 Saturday 9:00 am to 12:00 pm 
Office closed  Monday through Friday  12 pm -1 pm for lunch 

Welcome New Parishioners 
New parishioners are asked to regis-
ter in the parish office where you can 
also learn how you can share your 
time, talent and treasure in the parish. 

Baptism 
Contact the parish office a minimum 
of three months before the desired 
date of Baptism. Parents/Guardians 
must be registered parishioners and 
are required to attend the in-person 
Baptism preparation class accompa-
nied by godparents. 
 

First Reconciliation,  
First Eucharist, Confirmation & 

Christian Initiation-RCIA 
Adults wishing to become Catholic, 
please contact the parish office and 
ask to speak to the Pastor. 

Marriage 
Contact the parish office at least one 
year in advance of the desired date. 

        weddings@stjohnsnewmarket.ca 

Anointing of the Sick 
For home visits, call the parish office. 
From the hospital, ask for a priest 
directly at the nursing station. 

Children’s Liturgy of the Word 
Postponed until further notice  

Visiting Ministry 
To arrange for a visit and/or to bring   

Holy Communion to someone at their-
home, contact the parish office. 

Volunteer Screening 
ScreeningSTJC@archtoronto.org 

Catholic Women’s League 
President—Madeleine Burke 

madeleineburke16@gmail.com 

Knights of Columbus 
Grand Knight—Vince Scarfone 

facebook.com/kofc6643  
knights@stjohnsnewmarket.ca 

St. Vincent de Paul 
To volunteer, make a donation or if  

you require assistance call  
905-898-4264 or Blog: 
sjcses.blogspot.com 

Community Bread 
For information, to volunteer or  

to donate, contact  
communitybread@stjohnsnewmarket.ca  

Catholic  Schools 
Canadian Martyrs 905-895-8530 
Notre Dame   905-895-5001 

St. John Chrysostom 905-895-7411 
St. Nicholas   905-895-3777 
St. Paul    905-895-4122 

Sacred Heart H.S. 905-895-3340 
    Chaplain: Erica Gismondi  

    Trustee: Theresa McNicol 905-898-2210 

 

Weekend Masses 
Saturday Vigil 

             5:00 pm 
           7:00 pm  Chinese 

              Sunday 
                     8:30 am  
           10:00 am 
           12:00 pm Spanish 

     Weekday Masses 
     Monday 8:00 am 
     Tuesday 7:00 pm 
     Wednesday 12 noon 
     Thursday 8:00 am 
     Friday 8:00 am 
      Saturday      9:00 am 

     Live-stream available 

First Friday  
Mass at 7:00 pm 
No morning Mass on  

First Friday 

Reconciliation 
Saturdays after 9am Mass  

or by appointment 

mailto:AccountantSTJC@archtoronto.org
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Twenty Nineth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Mass Intentions 

CHRISTMAS TREE PROGRAM 
Now that Thanksgiving is over, 
we can expect retailers to start 
gearing up for the Christmas 

season much to the chagrin of most 
of us who are still hanging on to eve-
ry bit of nice weather and calm be-
fore the Christmas rush. The volun-
teers of the Giving Tree and the Soci-
ety of St. Vincent de Paul Christmas 
program are also starting to gear up. 
Stay tuned for more details next 
week. 

 CATHOLIC WOMEN’S LEAGUE 
If you are curious about some 
of the communities serviced by 

the "North of 60" project Emily-Ana 
Filardo will present "My experience 
in the Great White North, a look at 
the communities of Sanirajak and 
Rankin Inlet" a glimpse into the two 
communities and their people. This 
will be part of our Regular meeting 
to be held on Tuesday October 18, 
after the 7pm mass.  All women of 
the parish are invited to attend. 

JOHN’S CHOIR 
All those interested in joining 
the St. John's choir are invited 

to attend our Choir rehearsals held 
Saturdays from 3pm to 4pm, in 
preparation for the Sunday 10am 
Mass. Volunteer screening will be 
required. Interested singers please 
contact Choir Director Craig Garnham 
at:   garnham.dm@gmail.com 

 

 

12 O’CLOCK ENGLISH MASS  
We are happy to announce that 
starting November 13, we will 

Resume the celebration of the 12pm 
Mass in English each Sunday.  
Please join us. 

SPANISH MASS MOVES  
Starting November 13, the 
Spanish Mass will be celebrated 

at later hour. We are grateful to our 
Spanish Congregation for this move. 

HOLY MASS IN CHINESE RETURNS 
St. John Chrysostom Parish has 
Resumed celebrating the Holy 
Mass in Chinese each Saturday 
at 7pm. We invite you to join us. 

PARISH HEADCOUNT SURVEY 
This weekend October 15-16 
and October 22/23, we will be 

conducting a head count survey for 
the Archdiocese of Toronto.  

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 
Share one hour with our Lord. 
Quiet your heart and your mind. 
Join us each Friday afternoon in 

the church for Eucharistic Adoration 
1pm-6pm. Rosary, Chaplet of Divine 
Mercy and Benediction 6pm-7pm. 
Love Incarnate. Waiting for you. 

PINK VISTOR ENVELOPES 
We remind everyone that the 
Pink Visitor envelope is  only 

used if you are visiting from another 
parish or if you forgot your envelope 
at home. Please do not use the Share-
Life or St. Vincent de Paul envelops 
for the regular collection. Thank you. 

OCTOBER 15- 
Saturday, October  15 
5:00 pm Mass Pro Populo 
Sunday, October  16 
8:30 am   Mass Pro 
10:00am Mass  Populo 
 

12:00pm Mass (Spanish) 
Monday, October  17 
8:00 am Mass 
† John Edathinal 
† Sr. Caroline Altpeter IBVM 
Tuesday, October  18 
7:00 pm Mass  
 CWL-Members Past & Present  
Wednesday, October  19 
12:00 pm Mass 
† Mary & Thomas Engel 
† Nina Heim 
Thursday, October  20 
8:00 am Mass 
 Irene Norton 
 Joanne Ennamorato 
Friday, October  21 
8:00 am Mass 
† Epifania Fernandez 
 Lourdes Halifax 
Saturday, October 22 
9:00 am Mass 
† Alfonso Leonetti 
† Joseph Shibley 

Sanctuary Lamp 
        Oct 17-22 
  For the Repose of the 

     Soul of Donato De Franco 

  
 

Let Us Pray For 
          The Sick 
     Madeleine Anta  

The Recently Decease 
Donato de Franco 
Mary Ann Slattery  
Tyler Perrete-Swirla   
Michael Almeida            

           Wendy Roncone  
Joseph Shibley  
William Martin  

                   John Way            

           

God knows what we need. So, why do we still need to pray? Prayer, 
Jesus is teaching us, is a clear expression of our trust in God—and 
God always answers our prayers. His answer may be “Yes”, when 
what we ask for is according to His divine will, which is always for 
our salvation. His answer is “No” when what we ask will be detri-
mental to our salvation. The favor we are asking could be something 

good, but God, in His infinite and unfathomable wisdom, knows it could endanger 
our soul. Most often however, God answers our prayer with “Wait.” He knows the 
best time to grant us the favor we ask. Trust that. In waiting patiently—and pray-
ing, we strengthen and deepen our faith and trust in God’s providence, wisdom 
and love. So, “When the Son of Man comes, will He find faith on earth?”  
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October 16, 2022 

           CONFIRMATION 2023 

Registration for the 2023 Confirmation Program is NOW 
OPEN.  Deadline is 5PM on October 31, 2022. If you wish 
your child to receive this sacrament, please email the parish 
office. You will be provided with a pre-registration form.   
      Remember the DEADLINE is October 31, 2022 at 5PM.  

October: Rosary Month 

The practice of dedicating the entire month of October each year, 
to the Most Holy Rosary developed toward the end of the last centu-
ry. This is primarily due to the fact that the liturgical feast of Our 
Lady of the Rosary is celebrated annually on October 7. It was insti-
tuted to honor the Blessed Virgin Mary in gratitude for the protec-
tion she gives the Church in answer to the praying of the Rosary by 
the faithful. Pope Leo XIII (papacy: 1878-1903) strongly promoted 
the devotion to the Blessed Mother by encouraging the constant use 
of the Rosary. Please pray the Rosary this month. 

                                Sacrament of Confirmation           

      Registration CLOSES  

       October 31, 2022 at 5pm 

Registration  
OPEN 

CULTIVATING A GENEROUS ATTITUDE 
In our society there is rampant 
poverty all around us, according 

to St. Teresa of Calcutta, “the most 
terrible poverty is loneliness, and the 
feeling of being unloved.” Let us begin 
to realize that missionary activity is 
fostered close to home and begins 
with a smile that can lead us to gener-
ously share our time with the parish 
community as true stewards of Christ. 

DONATING SECURITIES  
One of the most financially sound 
ways to support the Archdiocese of 

Toronto is with the gift of securities 
(stocks, bonds, mutual funds). When you 
donate securities to a registered charity, 
you pay no capital gains tax and receive a 
tax receipt for the full amount of the gift. 
It means a great tax break for you and an 
increased support of various archdioce-
san charities such as your parish, Share-
Life, St. Augustine’s Seminary, The Shep-
herds’ Trust, Office for Refugees and 
many others. For further information, 
contact the Development Office at 416-
934-3400 ext. 519/561 or email to devel-
opment @archtoronto.org. 

  ESTATE PLANNING: CARIBBEAN COMMUNITY 
Are you Caribbean or of Caribbean 
descent? If so, Join us for 
this FREE special event at St. Paul’s 
Basilica in Toronto, on Saturday, Oc-
tober 29th, 2022. Learn about the 
importance of a Will, Powers of Attor-
ney & Estate Planning as well as Cath-
olic teachings and traditions around 
burials and cremation. To 
register or for further information, 
contact: 416-934-3400 ext. 561/519  
email: development@archtoronto.org  

SHARELIFE 
Be a hero for the thousands of 
people who rely on ShareLife 

funded agencies counting on us to 
reach our parish goal so the lifesaving 
work can continue. This year our goal 
is $111, 000.00. To date we have 
achieved $91,033.95 (82%) thanks 
to you. Our goal can be met but only 
with your help. I invite you to join 
today’s generation of heros by mak-
ing a sacrificial gift to ShareLife. 
Please give generously using a Share-
Life envelope, online through our 
parish website or sharelife.org. 

   

All Souls 
Day 

Vocations 
God will answer the 
prayers of those who 
cry out. Ask for men 
and women to re-
spond to the call to 
service as priests, 

deacons, religious brothers 
and sisters. If God is calling 
you, contact Fr. Matt McCar-
thy, Director of Vocations 
Archdiocese of Toronto:     
                 416-968-0997  
vocations @archtoronto.org 

OUR OFFERTORY COLLECTION 
Collection  received on 

  October 8-9 
 

$9,269. 
 

2022 Offertory Envelope  
 user # 338,  384, 402 or 420 

please contact  
the Parish Office. 

 Thank you 

All Souls envelopes are 
now available at the en-
trance of the church for 
those who wish to in-
clude them in the Mass 
Intention of All Souls 
Day, November 2, 2022. 
These envelopes can be 
dropped into the white 
collection box at the en-
trance of the church or 
into the rectory mailbox 
on or before the Day of 
All Souls. The names will 
be collected and dis-
played during the 
month of November at 
all Sunday Masses after 
communion. We ask that 
all names be clearly writ-
ten on the envelope.  

mailto:development@archtoronto.org


 

 

 

 

Thank you 
We are very grateful to 
all our Advertisers and 
their continued support 

and loyalty.  
Please help support our 
Sponsors by patronizing 
their businesses, especial-

ly during this time. 

Space Available! 
PLACE YOUR AD HERE! 
Please contact the parish office at 

parish.office@stjohnsnewmarket.ca or call 
us at 905-898-4137  to advertise in 

our bulletin. 
 

        1 block   @ $400/year 
          2 blocks @ $550/year 
          3 blocks @ $750/year 
          4 blocks @ $950/year 
 
For the balance of 2022 only, these 

prices will be prorated based on 

which month the ad first appears. 

 
 
 

 

 

 

  

 

FAMILY LAWYER 
Susan Duggan 
647-923-8062 
dugganlaw.ca 
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